
 

 

 

 

 

Budapest, 22 July 2021 
 
 
 
 

The MNB imposed a supervisory fine of HUF 500,000 on MOL 

 
MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the capital market participants that the National Bank of Hungary in 
the exercise of its continuous supervision over MOL made the following Resolution No. PJ-H-III-B-
13/2021. on 21 July 2021: 

I. The National Bank of Hungary prohibits the Issuer from repeatedly violating the legal provisions on 
the public disclosure of inside information under the European Union Market Abuse Regulation. 

II. Due to violation of the legal provisions on the public disclosure of inside information under the 
European Union Market Abuse Regulation, the National Bank of Hungary obliges the Issuer to pay a 
supervisory fine of HUF 500,000, ie five hundred thousand Hungarian forints. 

 
 

For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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